
PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
March 7, 2022 

 
The Board of Supervisors of Cerro Gordo County, Iowa, 
met in special session pursuant to adjournment at  
10:30 a.m.  Present:  Chairman Chris Watts, Vice 
Chairman Tim Latham, Supervisor Casey Callanan, and 
various members of the public.  
 
The purpose of the meeting was to receive updates from 
the Planning & Zoning Administrator, County Engineer, IT 
Director, Chief Administrative Officer, and review the 
proposed benefit renewal. 
 
With no further business, the meeting adjourned at  
11:52 a.m. 
 
Various tabulations, reports, correspondence and other 
documents that were presented at today's meeting are 
placed on file with the supplemental minutes. 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Chairman Chris Watts 
Board of Supervisors 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Adam V. Wedmore, Auditor 
Cerro Gordo County 

 


